
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Performance of ‘Wriggly Nativity’ 

 

You are invited to our Year R performance of ‘Wriggly Nativity’ on Tuesday 11th December at 

10.00 am.  For security reasons admission will be strictly by programme only.  The doors will 

open at 9.05 am and you are invited for coffee and mince pies before the performance at 10.00 

am.  There will be two places available for each family.  If you would like places, please return 

the slip below to the class teacher as soon as possible. 

 

As you will be aware, the children have worked extremely hard to prepare for the performance. 

As small children can be distracting and noisy no pre-school children or babies will be allowed 

at the performance.  If you find it impossible to get your children minded, there will be a very 

limited number of seats available for the dress rehearsal on Thursday 6th December at 10.00 am. 

Tickets for the dress rehearsal will be taken off your allocated two for the performance’.  

Although this is only a rehearsal we will still ask you to take your children out if they become 

noisy. 

 

Thank you for your support in this.  We look forward to seeing you at one of the performances.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

YR Performance of ‘Wriggly Nativity’                                  Please complete and return to  

                 Class Teacher 

 

Child’s Name: …………........................................................................    Class: .......................... 

 

*I would like    1 □    2 □    tickets for the play on Tuesday 11th December 

  I would like  1 □    2 □    tickets for the dress rehearsal on Tuesday 11th December 

 

 

*I understand that no pre-school children or babies will be allowed to the main performance. 

 

 

 

Signed: .................................................................  Parent/Guardian   Dated: ………………. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

